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Hi

I really hope you can give Lidl planning permission for the new development at the former spotted cow site on
New Hey Rd.

Sainsburys are fine for those who can afford, Lidl is there for the less well off.

Choice is very important and I believe most of

There have been occasions when I have been unable to use the sainsbury shopping centre as the car park has
been full with traffic blocking Moorhill Rd. waiting to enter , dash cam evidence available to view if required.
The petition organised against Lidl in 2018 was very intimidating, customers entering the shopping centre were
greeted by people with clipboards asking for signatures. Frankly it was hard to say no.

I believe there will be enough trade for both Sainsburys and Lidl and sincerely hope that the application will be
given fair consideration

Kind regards





